18 February 2022

EPIC Water Filters
1630 30th Street, #A394
Boulder, CO 80301

Dear Joel,

Thank you for your generous contribution of 2500 Nalgene bottles to Global Access 2030 in
December of 2021. These bottles will be given to the children of families who receive our water filters
to promote health and hydration.

Without your generous in-kind contribution, we would have invested approximately $12,500 to
purchase these items. We are able to apply the funds saved directly to the programs and services to
our communities in developing nations.

With each return to our communities, we are greeted by enthusiastic, smiling kids that don't have the
conveniences so many of us take for granted. Your generosity ensures lasting partnerships with
communities that promote positive change in daily routines. We are empowering our communities to
save lives by providing both education and water systems. As a result, kids miss fewer days of school,
adults provide for their families, and communities thrive. 100% of your donation is used to promote
safe and sustainable drinking water solutions.

Thank you for contributing in such a tangible and positive way in the midst of the other global
challenges we are facing.

With Gratitude,

i

Rob Miller
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